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6th February 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,


The Year 9 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 6th March from 4-7pm.

The Parents’ Evening will take place online and will be an opportunity for you to speak with your child’s Subject Teachers to discuss their progress in Year 9 and throughout Key Stage 3.

We continue to use School Cloud for this evening, and this can be found by following the School Cloud link below:

https://stphiliphowardcatholicvoluntary.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Appointments with teachers will be 5 minutes in length.  Please book these in the usual way using the guide attached to support with this.

Should you have any further questions about the evening or how to book appointments, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s Form Tutor or myself as Head of Year. (gfitton@sph.srscmat.co.uk)

Following this, there will an opportunity to learn more about the subjects on offer to your child at KS4 in school in the Options Evening on Thursday 20th March.

We very much look forward to seeing you online for the Parents’ Evening to discuss your child’s progress and the upcoming Options Evening.

Yours sincerely,


Mr Fitton
Head of Year 9
gfitton@sph.srscmat.co.uk
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